

Dickinson Square West Civic Association
Membership/Reorganization Board Meeting
Thursday October 17, 2019
Mt. Moriah, 410 Wharton St.

Meeting Minutes

1. **7 PM – Call to Order by Morgan**, seconded by Lily
2. **Meeting minutes by Morgan**, seconded by Walt
3. **Introductions**
 - a. **Board members – Walt, Morgan, Ken,**
 - b. **15 community members**

EVENTS

4. **Halloween update**
 - a. **Want to add more corridors and make a map!**
5. **Cleanup**
 - a. **A little bit of issue with the city, but Ken made it happen!**
 - b. **More cleanups in the southern part**
 - c. **Bring in eco-business to next cleanup and possibly get the referral fee!**
 - d. **Garbage cans project**
6. **Holiday decorating**
 - a. **We're doing it for the third time!**
 - b. **Caroling and presents (Dec 18)**
7. **November 22 – deadline**
 - a. **Philly tree tenders**

BRANDING

**Narrows – remaining land, narrow minded,
DSW – using
New name for a new boundaries**

**Ken Motion – extend the cleanup to Snyder Ave to Washington
Lily second!**

1. **7:00 pm - Call to Order**
2. **Upcoming events**
 1. **Halloween Safe Corridors – 400 Sigel + 1600 S Lawrence**
 - **Print out flyer a week before the event**
 - **Flyers on the blocks and “please move your car”**
 - **Need some volunteers for both blocks**
 - **Some pumpkins and such on the end of the blocks (x4)**
 - **Let's get some Christmas / Cleanup flyers to give out?**
 2. **Fall Cleanup on 11/2**
 - **Confirmed the date with Courtney**
 - **Pickup will happen along 4th, main table at 4th and Dickinson**
 3. **Holiday decorating contest ideas**
 - **Need to get on it early and market it properly!**
 - **Winners get some gifts and caroling**

4. Trees available to plant... get some info out about this
5. Trashcan project updates?

3. **Bylaw Amendments**

- To be continued...

4. **Branding of civic association**

- Lily will contact Squilla
- Switch to Dickinson Narrows? Seems like it! Woo!
- We need to figure out usernames since a lot are taken
- New logo! Let's have a Facebook vote

5. **Meeting location options for more central neighborhood location**

- Can people host at their personal homes?
- What other options do we have? In the southern part of the boundaries?

6. **Additional board members confirmed**

- Kenneth Bagley
- Paul Fiorello
- Erin Tyler
 - In favor – Edward, Walter, Matt, Lily, Morgan!

7. **Flyer distribution**

- We want to get out a general flyer to every single neighbor!

8:03 – Motion to adjourn by Morgan, Lily seconded